
 

 

 
Corporate Plan 

 
Report of the Overview and Scrutiny Board-July 2015 

 

At its meeting on 8 July 2015, the Overview and Scrutiny Board considered the draft 
Corporate Plan which identified the priorities the Council intended to deliver from now 
until 2015. 

 

The Board was asked to provide its comments on the Plan prior to its consideration at 
the meeting of the Council scheduled to take on 23 July 2015. 

 

The Board expressed their disappointment that the current draft of the Corporate Plan 
does not include certain elements that it would assume such a plan should include.  
There is currently no delivery plan, no targets against which performance can be 
measured and no risk assessment, especially in relation to the current financial 
challenges faced by the Council. 

 

The Board recommends that the Corporate Plan be forwarded to the Council so that all 
Councillors are made aware of their views on the limitations on the current draft of the 
Plan and the Mayor and Executive Leads consider how they can address these 
concerns in the meantime.  


